
 

Provider Direct: SSO + External/Provider Tester 

Trillium will launch Microsoft Authentication supported Single 
Sign On (SSO) for applications used by providers on February 28, 
2022. Providers can also view trainings and user guides on 
Provider.MyLearningCampus.org. Please be advised that 
between 5–7 p.m. on Friday, February 11 and 8:30–10 a.m. on 
Saturday, February 12 providers should NOT access Provider 
Direct, as we will be testing for our implementation of Single 
Sign-on. We are sorry for any inconvenience, and please plan 
accordingly. Please contact Trillium via the Feedback button or 
send an email to PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org with any questions 
or concerns. We appreciate your patience. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions please send an email to  PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org. 
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